
 
 
 
 
 
June 21, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 676 
Re: Pacer Stacktrain July 4, 2005 Holiday Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In observance of the Independence Day Holiday, Pacer Stacktrain services with a scheduled cut-
off of Monday, July 4, 2005 will not operate.  Our primary underlying rail carriers, Union Pacific 
and CSX, have published specific terminal holiday operating hours, indicating that many rail 
terminals supporting the Pacer Stacktrain network will be closed on July 4th. 
 
Volume tendered to the Pacer Stacktrain network prior to July 4th will continue to operate 
through to destination with approximately an 8-12 hour delay as Union Pacific, CSX and other 
U.S. Rail Carriers minimize rail network operations so that crew members may observe the 
Holiday.  Those services with scheduled arrival and availability on July 4th will be delayed 24 
hours at arrival terminal due to the Holiday operating schedule and the build-up of containers 
inside the rail terminals. 
 
In-Gate requests for Tuesday July 5th will need to be made by 9:30 am local ramp time on 
Friday July 1st.  For Saturday and Sunday in-gate requests remain unchanged, and will also need 
to be made by Friday 9:30 am. 
 
If you have questions regarding the July 4th Holiday Operating Plan, do not hesitate to contact 
your local Pacer Customer Support or Sales Representative regarding specific terminals or Pacer 
Stacktrain Services.  Please note that Pacer Stacktrain Customer Support will also not operate on 
Monday, July 4th.   
 
We appreciate your business, and we hope you enjoy the Independence Day Holiday! 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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